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Scrapbooking at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

June memories

This week at Lulworth House Residential Care Home we have been working on our scrapbook.

We began by making a big title page for June, later filling the book with pictures, stickers, decorations and more!

It was lovely to look back on memories of what we did in June; we chatted about what we enjoyed and what we would like to do more

of. We can’t wait to do one for the next month!
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